City of Tipton Board of Public Works and Safety met in an Executive Session on March 5, 2025,
at 9:00 a.m. at City Hall, 216 S. Main Street, Tipton. The executive session was pursuant
to subject matter I.C. 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(2)(B), to discuss strategy with respect to “initiation
of litigation.”

Members Present: Mayor Schmicker, Councilman Ehman, Kring, and Clerk-Treasurer Clark.

Others: Matt Quigley, Steve Unger, Evan Pisk, and Judy Coker.

Public notice was given to Tipton Tribune on February 19, 2025.

No subject matter was discussed in the executive session other than the subject matter specified
in the public notice.

Submitted by Tamera Clark, Clerk-Treasurer.
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